
  

  

 
 

DEAR PARENTS 
 

Summer will soon be here! The teachers have a lot 

of fun summer activities planned. The school age 

children will be participating in many walking field 

trips. If you have school age children that attend 

here, you will be receiving a June calendar of 

activities and a permission form for the walking 

field trips (if you haven’t already signed one). If 

your child is not here in time to go on these 

walking trips, then you will need to bring them to 

the event location or wait to bring them until they 

return from the event. Keep the calendar 

accessible throughout the month so you can see 

the daily activities & times. Calendars will come out 

for July & August at the beginning of those two 

months.  

*Tiny Tots policy is that children need to be in 

attendance by 10:00 a.m. each day OR earlier if 

there is a scheduled walking trip. Please notify us 

by 9:00 a.m. if your child will be later than 10:00 

a.m. or absent. If parents have not called by 9:00 

a.m. and the child has not arrived by 10:00 a.m., we 

reserve the right to refuse admittance of your child 

for the day.  
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HOLIDAY REMINDER 
 

We are closed on Thursday, July 4th in 

observance of Independence Day. Reminder 

that our policy states that there is no 

deduction on tuition for holidays. We hope you 

have a safe and enjoyable holiday! 

 

        FAMILY ACTIVITY  
 
On Wednesday, June 12th we will be having an 

ice cream social out on our green space area 

(if weather allows). Stop by and have an ice 

cream treat with your child(ren) anytime 

between the hours of 4:00-5:30 p.m.   

 

 

 

WE RECYCLE 

Did you know we recycle here at Tiny Tots and 

that you can help?  

We collect old ink cartridges from all printers 

and old cell phones. We send these in and 

receive a rebate that we use to purchase 

educational materials. 

Also, if you have an old cell phone with a good 

camera that you are able to donate to Tiny 

Tots, please let LeeAnn know in the office.   

 

 

 



  

 

 

TYKES CORNER 

Did you know that when it is 75 degrees 
outside it is 118 degrees inside of a car? Now 
that warmer weather is here we need to be 
aware of this and not leave our children or 
pets in the car, even for a short amount of 
time. 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Also, be sure to check out the Parent 
Education section on our website for this 
month’s topic:  How do I respond when other 
children are being mean to mine?  

 
 
 

MUSIC CLASS 

 
Pat will do a “Going Tripping” theme for music 
this month. She will teach the children through 
singing, playing instruments, and using other 
items such as beanbags.  
*During the summer Pat will do music time in the 
mornings with the classrooms instead of in the 
afternoons.  

 

TINY TOTS PARADE 

 

Thank you to everyone who donated candy and 

walked with us in the West St. Paul Parade. 

 

 

 TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK 
 

Thank you to all who helped us thank our staff 

for their love and dedication to the children 

during “Teacher Appreciation Week.” 

 
FALL PRESCHOOL 

 

There are still a few openings for the 2019-2020 
school preschool program. If your child is 
preschool age and potty trained and you are 
interested in having your child join, please see 
the office.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, June 16th 


